The Regulation and
Quality Improvement
Authority

Our ref: OM/LK
22 July 2016
Bernie Conlon
Arthur House
41 Arthur Street
Belfast

BTt 4GB

Dear Ms Conlon

| am writing regarding your letter dated 22™ June 2016 and enclose a response
to the schedule of questions and relevant attachments.

Please contact me if you require any further clarification.

Yours sincerely

Owe LQ M

Olive Macleod
Chief Executive

Assurance, Challenge and Improvement in Health and Social Care

?th Floor, Riverside Tower, S Lanyon Place, Belfast BT1 387 Nerthern Ireland
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